Al Krietemeyer
Sons of The American Legion
Squadron 284
PO Box 1150 Belleview, FL 34421-1150

April 17, 2025

Mr. Rapp:

At a regular scheduled Squadron meeting on the 17™ of April. The Son’s of the American
Legion Squadron 284, Detachment of Florida, District 4, has unanimously endorsed John
“Jack” Bennett, Jr for the high office of 1% Vice Commander for the 4™ District.

Jack has been the Squadron Commander for the past 2 years, along with being a Past
District Squadron Commander.

Jack is also currently serving as the Post 284 Chaplin and ALR Chapter 284 Chaplin.

Jack has shown that he possesses the skill sets, knowledge, leadership, and desire to
effectively serve the S.A.L. membership of the 4" District
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Bruce Gonseth, SR Danny Rowlett
Commander, American Legion Post 284 Adjutant, S.A.L. Squadron 284




